
March 30, 2001 SEC issues Listed Companies (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Guidelines   
 
 
The Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SEC) has issued the Listed 
Companies (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Guidelines. The purpose of formulating these 
guidelines is to curb insider trading to ensure transparency at the Exchanges, with a view 
to restore investor confidence in the stock market. 
  
  
 


